
Welcome to the New Year, families! Our
classrooms have many fun activities
planned for the month and look
forward to ringing in the New Year! As
you may have noticed, our indoor
renovations are complete and we are
loving our new floor and paint. 

As a reminder, we will be closed on the
following dates this year: 

Monday May 30
Monday July 4
Monday September 5
November 24 & November 25
December 19 - 30
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Ensure your child has cold
weather gear at the center. See
the front desk if you need
assistance. 
Please update your contact
information at the front desk. We
need contact information for
parents/guardians in case of
emergency.

Reminders for December:



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Orange Room

Red Room
Winter is coming and colder days are
ahead! Please make sure your child is
dressed appropriately because we will
go outside when we can to explore the
winter season. This month, we will be
talking about New Years, Snow, Polar
Animals, and Chinese New Year. I am so
happy to be back in the Red Room
working with your kiddos. 

Happy 2nd Birthday Samiir! - Ms. Chelsie

Purple Room

Yellow Room

Hello families!

I can not believe it is already January; 2021
went by so fast! This month, we will be
learning about the New Year, Snow,
Penguins, and Polar Animals. I hope
everyone stays safe and warm during the
cold months. 

Ms. Ashley

Hello Purple Room Families!

In 2022, we will be doing many new
exciting activities! This month, we will be
learning about the New Year, Snow,
Penguins, Polar Animals, and Chinese
New Year! I am so excited to learn with
you all this month and lead your child in
their growth and development. 

Ms. Kendre

Hello families! Happy January! This month,
we will be learning about the New Year,
Snow, Polar Animals, and Chinese New
Year. We will continue to learn about
each other and grow as a classroom. 

Happy Winter!

Ms. Hanna



Preschool Room Updates 

Blue Room
Hello Blue Room parents!

We are excited to get the winter months
started and learn about various topics
throughout the season. Please ensure
your child has cold weather gear as we
will continue to go outside as weather
permits. We will be learning about snow,
New Year, and polar animals!

-Ms. Amber

Brown Room
Happy New Year! We are looking forward
to all of the fun winter activities we have
planned. We will be exploring with snow,
discussing the habits of penguins and
other animals who love the cold, and
comparing our New Year with the
Chinese New Year.  Make sure you are
reviewing sight words regularly. If you
are missing any or need a new set, please
let us know! We want to wish Caroline a
happy birthday this month! 

Admin Updates
We have completed our indoor renovations
and are loving the new floor and paint! We
hope to host a community open house and
showcase our new building updates. We will
share more updates on a future event as
details become available.

Please remember to continue to be vigilant
and take precautions to protect your family
from the COVID-19 virus. Wearing a mask,
washing your hands, and getting vaccinated
are all small steps you can take to stop the
spread of COVID-19. 


